
The Board and Long-Term Value
Creation

The  National  Association  of  Corporate
Directors has published the NACD Blue Ribbon
Commission  Report,  which  emphasizes  that
directors have a fundamental responsibility to
ensure  that  the  organization’s  short-term
actions are well aligned with its long-term
strategy.

This NACD report focuses on the specific levers the board has
to  encourage  this  alignment.  It  includes  specific
recommendations, suggested action steps, and boardroom tools.

The full report is available exclusively to NACD members, but
the complimentary executive summary is available for download.

Download the summary.
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